

November 13, 2018

TICC Agenda

Members: Ashley, Katrina, Seth, Tim, Pia, Ron, Krista, Becky,

1. Tim T. provided an updated on the biennial evaluations  
[\[https://urbanorg.app.box.com/s/akcfvocwwjlkp8g93tw8vcpy7z0qh89\]](https://urbanorg.app.box.com/s/akcfvocwwjlkp8g93tw8vcpy7z0qh89)
2. Ashley provided an update on new applications
  - a. APM Research Lab only outstanding application
3. Tim and Ashley provided an update on complaint filed. The matter is resolved with no lingering complaints. There was a discussion about whether margins of sampling error and subgroup sample sizes should be required among TI members. This is something that will need to be discussed during the Code review. Ashley will be serving on that committee.
4. TI activities at AAPOR
  - Peter Miller has submitted two abstracts (panels) regarding the TI at AAPOR, Tim Triplett has submitted an abstract, Ashley has agreed to be a moderator on a panel about transparency.
5. Ashley informed the committee that with Eric Bailey's help, the website has been updated. Please review and let us know if there are any additional edits.